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Extraordinary General Meeting of Scribona AB  
 
The Extraordinary General Meeting of Scribona AB held today elected Björn Edgren and Johan 
Damne as new regular board members. Björn Edgren was elected as Chairman.  
 
Björn Edgren, born in 1938, is an attorney and former board member of several listed companies.  
 
Johan Damne, born in 1963, has been CEO of CA Fastigheter AB and the CA Group since 2000.  
 
David E. Marcus, Henry Guy and Mark Keough left their seats on the board in connection with the 
EGM.  
 
The proposed investigation through a special examiner in accordance with Chapter 10, 
Paragraph 21, of the Swedish Companies Act (2005:551) was approved by the EGM. The 
investigation will review certain conditions related to the distribution of shares in Carl Lamm AB 
during 2006 and the directly connected new share issue in Scribona AB.  
 
The proposal for liquidation of the company was rejected by the EGM.   
 
 
For additional information contact: 
Lorenzo Garcia, CEO of Scribona, phone +46-(0)737 08 38 88 
 
 
 
Visit also: www.scribona.com 
 


